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President’s Message 
Dear ACES Members and Friends,  

 

On behalf of the Applied Computational 

Electromagnetics Society, I would like to welcome 

you to a December 2021 edition of our ACES 

Newsletter!  

 

We are finishing the 2021 year with great 

accomplishments within the Society, in spite of the 

global challenges and constraints imposed on all of 

us by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

We held a very successful ACES2021 Conference, in August, purely Online, 

with about 200 excellent papers and presentations that ran live with a lot of 

interactive discussions, eight engaging live plenary talks, seven industry 

tutorials, virtual social program, and 215 registered attendees. Our ACES-

China-2021 Conference was held in July in Chengdu, China, in a hybrid 

format with both in-person and virtual participation, more than 500 papers, 

and outstanding program too. 

 

We materialized our partnership with River Publishers, to host, print, publish, 

and distribute our ACES Journal, on behalf of ACES. There was an incredible 

amount of work in 2021 to finalize this partnership and to transition the 

journal into its new form, to the benefit of our members and authors.  

 

We held two Board of Directors Meetings, in January and August, 

respectively, with productive discussions and impactful decisions regarding 

our publications, conferences, membership, and finances. We ran nomination, 

selection, and/or election processes for ACES Awards, ACES Fellows, and 

ACES Board of Directors. 

 

Overall, the 2021, almost behind us, was challenging and difficult in many 

aspects of our work and lives, but we kept our activities going and thriving, 

with plenty of results and accomplishments in enhancing and promoting 

research, development, education, training, and outreach in applied 

computational electromagnetics.  

 

I hope that 2022 will be a great year for ACES and look forward to seeing 

many of you at our conferences and meetings. I can’t wait to see you in person 

as soon as possible.   

 

I wish you and yours a very Happy and Enjoyable Holiday Season and a 

Prosperous, Safe, and Healthy New Year!  

 

Branislav M. Notaros 

President, ACES 

Professor, Colorado State University 

Fort Collins, Colorado, USA 
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Become ACES Member 

ACES membership offers 

many advantages that 

include ACES Journal and 

Conference registration 

fees. 
 
Member: 

Basic: $40/year 

Student/Retired: $25/year 
Life: $400 

 
Institutional Member: 
Basic (US): $360/year 

Basic (Intl): $540/year 

Expanded (US): $535/year 
Expanded (Intl): $715/year 

 

Become ACES member by 

signing up here. 

 

 

Join ACES Group on 
LinkedIn 

   
 

 

http://aces-society.org/mem.php
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/4938131


ACES Journal  
 

We are happy to remind you all about the new cooperation with River publishers. From last September all 

activities of the ACES Journal will be hosted on the River publishers platform, while our usual ACES 

Website remains active for all the society related activities, information and, most importantly, for the annual 

conferences. 

 

Direct link to the ACES Journal and submission (https://journals.riverpublishers.com/index.php/ACES/) 

 

Link to River Publishers homepage (https://www.riverpublishers.com/index.php) 

 

Direct link to latest issues 

 

Volume 36 Issue 8 

 

Volume 36 Issue 9 

 

Volume 36 Issue 10 

 

ACES 2022 Conference 
 

Due to the ongoing uncertainty relative to the COVID-19 pandemic, at today’s date we are not able to schedule 

our usual ACES Conference in the month of March/April. 

 

The Conference Committee is constantly monitoring the situation and evaluating all options.  

 

News will be posted on the ACES website and Linkedin Group, and an email will be sent to the ACES mailing 

list. 

 

ACES is looking forward to your contributions to the ACES Journal as well as your participation in future 

ACES Conferences. We look forward to your feedback and involvement in ACES activities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sami Barmada 

Editor - ACES Newsletter 
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